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BY E-MAIL 

 
June 4, 2019  
 
 
 
Alan Morin 
General Manager 
Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation 
amorin.puc@chapleau.ca  
 
 
Dear Mr. Morin: 
 
 
Re: Application by Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation under section 86(1)(c) 

of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 for approval to amalgamate with 
Chapleau Energy Services Corporation and continue as Chapleau Public 
Utilities Corporation 
 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2019-0135 

 
This acknowledges receipt of your application in the above referenced matter. The 
Ontario Energy Board has completed its preliminary review of your application and will 
commence processing the application. The next steps will be communicated in due 
course.  
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Saleh Lavaee, Advisor at 416-
440-8145 or Saleh.Lavaee@oeb.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Office of the Registrar 
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